PublicAccess for Planning  - Application Comments (09/01557/F)

"Lucie White" has used the PublicAccess for Planning website to submit their comments on a Planning Application.  You have received this message because you are the Case Officer for this application or because this is a designated mailbox for PublicAccess comments submissions.

Comments were submitted at 20/12/2009 20:20:29 

Application Summary

-------------------

Application Number: 

09/01557/F

Address: 

Bishops End

Burdrop

Banbury

Oxfordshire

OX15 5RQ

Proposal: 

Change of use from closed public house to dwelling

Case Officer: 

Andrew Lewis

Customer Details

----------------

Name: 

Lucie White

Address: 

26 Princes Road

KT2 6AZ

Email: Phone Number: 

Comments

--------

Submission Type: 

Customer objects to the Planning Application.

Comments: 

As a local resident for 18 years and a frequent visitor to my family in the area i believe that this planning request should be stopped.  This person has purchased this property to make money from the ground and not as a local business.  you should not accept this to happen in villages.  The villagers all use this as a pub as a local resource, local employment, a place to meet and because this pub is sadly missed by locals and those like me who visit often. Dont allow this to set precedent for all your villages. The pubs come with land so if you grant this you put all other local pubs at risk.  
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